71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
5th March, 1934.

Dear Sir,

Witk reference to previous correspondence
relative to the steamer "ANSELMA DE LARNINAGA®, I

have to sequaimt you 1 am im receipt of a comuunication
from the Falmouth Surveyors from which it appears tiat
th & vessel is atill laid up.

As over three years have elapsed since the
2nd Special Survey No.l becume due snd the vessel is
st111 laid up indefinitely, the Committee comsider that
she should be submitted to a gen examination in order
to entitle her to retain her elass in the Register Book.

1 shall be glad if you will advise the Owners
to this effect and sscertain and let me kmow wiat steps
they propose toking in the matier.

I am, Dear Sir,
The Seeretary, Yours faithfully,

Lloyd's Register
Foundation




